
 

  Rev. 2019.02.26 

NAMING LIBRARY POLICY 

Kitsap Regional Library libraries are named by their geographic locations or the communities 
they serve.   
 
Meeting rooms, reading areas, special use areas, collections, equipment, gardens, walkways, 
and other interior and exterior spaces, furnishings, and art may be named for a personal donor 
who makes a significant monetary contribution to the Library that comprises a substantial 
portion of the overall cost of the project. 
 
The Kitsap Regional Library Board of Trustees has the sole authority to name or rename our 
libraries.  When portions of a library bear the names of donors, the Board of Trustees shall 
determine the size of the gift required by the donor.  It reserves the right to accept or reject 
naming proposals. 
 
The Naming Policy will not conflict with the Sponsorship Policy. 

http://www.facebook.com/kitsaplibrary

